
  
Friday, January 11, 2019 
 

 Congratulations to 
our own Joseph 
Bryan in the 
Planning 
Department.  In his 
spare time Joseph is 
part of the Nashville 
Steam Preservation 
Society.  His 
grandfather was a 
clerk on a railway 
that carried 
Locomotive 576, the 
train Joseph is 
working to 

restore.  You can see the story at the link below.  For more on the project and donation 
efforts visit www.nashvillesteam.org.  
https://www.wsmv.com/news/centennial-park-locomotive-moving-soon-restoration-
work-ramping-up-to/article_3a318234-0967-11e9-a53a-
8fb416e9a11e.html?WRWBQLIF=XBYWVKUZ  
  
As you know, there were several fatalities across the country involving school bus riders 
and motorists during 2018.  
Williamson County Schools and law enforcement agencies across Williamson County 
have united in our efforts to keep children safe when riding the bus to and from school. We 
want to bring awareness to the rules of the road regarding school buses and motorists, and 
we need your help. Representatives from WCS and each law enforcement agency 
(Brentwood, Fairview, Franklin, Nolensville, Spring Hill and Williamson County Sheriff’s 
Office) are assisting with the campaign which will be launched next week on January 
15.  Thanks to the Franklin Police Department for participating!  
  
The City of Franklin United Way 2019 Campaign Event is scheduled for Wednesday, 
January 23rd at Public Works! The kickoff event will feature darts and cornhole 
tournaments, lunch, tournament cash prizes, and door prizes! Bring $5 for lunch and come 
cheer on your coworkers! This year, we have two cornhole divisions – Competitive and 
Recreation.  The winner of the Competitive division will take on the top players from 
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Brentwood and Williamson County and could be crowned the Best Cornhole Team in 
Williamson County!  Please see the attached flyer for more details and instructions on how 
to sign up for the tournaments.  
   
Welcome to the following new employees! 

 
Christian Lyle—Street Maintenance Worker 
Christian is from Franklin and has five younger siblings. In his spare time, Christian 
enjoys billiards, disc golf, home improvements, car audio and watching the Nashville 
Predators. Christian previously worked for ERMC Landscaping.  

  
Lance King—Building and Neighborhood Services Zoning Enforcement Officer 
Lance is from Nolensville, Tennessee. In his spare time, Lance enjoys traveling, 
hiking, working out and spending time with his dog. His favorite sports teams are 
the Steelers, Predators and Patriots. Lance previously worked for U.S. Bank and was 
in the military with honorable discharge. 

  
Jacob Nadal—Parks Athletic Worker 
Jacob is from Ft. Lauderdale, Florida. He previously worked for Florida State 
University as an Athletic Groundskeeper. In his spare time, Jacob enjoys hiking, 
sports and watching his favorite team, the Miami Marlins. Jacob received his B.A. 
from Maryville College in Economics. 

  
Welcome to our City Team! 

  
Funeral arrangements for Assistant Planning Director Jim Svoboda are below.  We all 
will miss Jim’s passion for service, 
his sense of humor, and team 
spirit.  Please keep his family in 
your prayers. 
  
Visitation at Williamson 
Memorial 

• Friday from 4 pm until 8 
pm 

• Saturday from 9 am until 
10 am 

  



Funeral service at Williamson Memorial 
• Saturday starting at 10 am 

  
  
Thanks for all you do.   
 

 
Website:  www.franklintn.gov 
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